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Members update: 22nd September 2020 
The Club Executive met last evening to review the closure of the Club. 

We reviewed the latest Government Guidance both National and that specific to Bolton, Greater 
Manchester and Lancashire. 

Having taken this all into account we decided to reopen the Club for Bowling. 

A revised set of Rules, which incorporates the latest Guidance is attached. 

The principle change is that you must now complete the Covid 19 Track and Trace Register which is 
on the table near the main notice board. 

Whilst it is the responsibility of the Executive to decide whether the Club is open and with what 
restrictions.  

It is the individual choice of each member to decide whether they wish to play under the restrictions. 

It is the individual responsibility of each member to comply with the all Covid 19 Rules. 

The Executive looks forward to when we may return to normal life and normal bowling, as we are sure 
you do. 

In the meantime stay safe and stay well. 

   

Stephen Hemsley, Honorary Secretary, On behalf of the Executive
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